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August is normally another hot month, but this one hasn't been too bad. It was 
however a bit warm by the time we got to Rush Springs for the Watermelon 
Festival on the 11th of this month. We had a caravan of six Corvairs by the time 
the Silvers joined up with us in Blanchard. We had an almost trouble free trip, 
although the Gailey's were having some left rear wheel noise. We gave it a quick 
troubleshoot and think it's brake related. Hope to find the source of the noise on 
Wednesday at Ken's shop when Jim brings it by. When we arrived at the fest we 
were given super parking in a cool shaded area at the car show. The 
Ergenbrights took 3rd place with their great Corsa, great job! 

 

I know I've said this before, but Coffee at Ken's on Sunday mornings is a really 
great event for our members. Justin brought his Corsa there this month. After a 
bunch of minor repairs and adjustments it was running a lot better when he left. 
Seems we always have members there that have good ideas and the skills to 
solve problems. The knowledge, experience, and skills of our members is just 
amazing, and the good thing is they are willing to share their knowledge with 
you. When they do we all learn and our Corvairs benefit too! 

 

Looks like our next event out of state is the Roundup in Wichita KS, Sept. 28-
30th. Should be a great time for all who attend. The schedule is out and posted 
on our Facebook site.  

 

This months tip...Check your tires, they often look new, but think back and figure 
out how old they are, 6 or 7 years are old tires! 

 

Be careful and hope to see you at the 
next meeting.  
 

 

David Castiaux, The Prez  

DCastiaux@Aol.Com 

THE PREZ SEZ 

mailto:cocapresident@gmail.com
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COCA Minutes July 2018  

The club meeting was held at 10:00 AM on July 28, 2018 at the south side 

Golden Corral. President Castiaux presided. David welcomed everyone. 

There were no visitors, but new members Chuck and Helen Sample were 

introduced.  

Old Business - The old minutes were discussed, and Jim Gailey made a mo-

tion to approve the minutes. This was seconded by James Ergenbright. The 

motion carried.  

The 4 th  of July parade in Bethany is over and the club had 8 vehicles in this 

yearõs parade. Members then enjoyed lunch at Swadleyõs Bar-B-Que.  

David Castiaux reported several members have been showing up at Coffee 

at Kenõs to work on Jim Gaileyõs early model. It was on the lift for a couple 

of weeks and several issues were found and corrected. Jim thanked all 

who helped with his car. Jim and Cina were ones to drive a Corvair to 

this monthõs meeting. 

Treasurerõs Report- The monthõs report was given by Ken Drye. Joe Nels 

made a motion to approve the report as given and the motion was seconded 

by James Ergenbright. The motion carried.  

New Business - 

The club received a nice thank you card from the Welteõs for our clubõs assis-

tance at the Tri -State meet.  

The second Saturday of August the club will cruise on down to Rush Springs 

for their annual watermelon festival. The plan at this time is to meet at the 

Tri -Cities Braums just north of Newcastle at about 9:00 AM and leave about 

9:30 AM. The Great Plains Roundup in Wichita, KS, will take place from Sep-

tember 28 th  through the 30 th . We hope everyone can help the Wichita club 

with our attendance. Mineral Wells takes place October 18 th  through the 21st 

and it is a great event. The folks there put on a great show.  

There has been a change of venue with hotels, make sure you are signed up 

at the correct one. Midwest City will have their annual Veterans Day Parade 

in November. We hope to see you all at these events or any of the ones you 

can attend.  

David Castiaux reported there is someone sending out e -mails purporting to 

be David. He advises being watchful and if you are in doubt just give him a 

call to verify.  

Bob Welch handed out informational sheets about working and maintaining 
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the heaters in our cars. Most of the information is for late models, but there 

are sources to find much of the same info for the early models. He gave a 

brief talk about the importance of checking your ducts and making sure 

they are clean and that the entire system is in working order. You donõt 

want any oil vapors in the cabin.  

James Ergenbright thought it would be good for the members to come up 

with topics for future workshops. He would be interested in working and 

maintaining the rear hubs and bearings. If anyone has a topic they would 

like to see addressed contact David or Jim with your request.  

Gayle Dekker still has a õ62 Spyder coupe for sale as well as two other 

parts cars. If interested contact Gayle.  

Ann Ergenbright said her brother won the valve cover races at the National 

Convention in Pittsburgh and his daughter took 4 th  place. They took the Ul-

travan to the meet and it was the only one in attendance.  

 

There was one Corvair driven to 

the meeting by Mr. and Mrs. Gai-

ley. Raffle tickets for the door 

prizes were sold and the door 

prizes handed out. If you have 

any item that you would like to 

donate, bring it on down. We are 

always looking for door prizes.  

The next club meeting will be Au-

gust 25 th  and it will be followed 

by a Board of Directorõs meeting. 

Hope to see you all there.  

David Castiaux made a motion to 

adjourn the meeting and it was 

seconded by James Ergenbright. 

The motion carried, and the 

meeting was adjourned.  

Joe Nels  
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Coffee at Kens  

Jim Gaileys car at Kens  

Working and looking is 

Ken Drye, James Ergen-

bright, Jim Gailey, David 

Clamp, Richard Law and 

Dave Castiaux.  Fixed a 

lot of the bugs and got a 

thumbs up from Jim.  
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Justin Mead brought his car over to Kens and 

the guys worked on getting it sorted out.  

 

Dave Castiaux car on the lift  

 

 

 

 

Loren Capron, Pat Silver and Ken Drye at Kens 

garage 


